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	Dear stakeholder,
I would like to inform you that the scope consultation for the clinical guideline on Diabetic Footcare will commence on 17 April to 16 May 2013. Further details will be available on the NICE web page and will also be sent to you at the start of the consultation.
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,
Palida Teelucknavan
Guidelines Coordinator - Centre for Clinical Practice
National Institute for Health and Care Excellence
10 Spring Gardens, London SW1A 2BU
Tel: 44 (0) 207 045 2138 
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